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, , o DATE MAY 292012
From: Patty Mooney [mailto:newuniqgu@newuniguevideos.com]
Sent: Tuesday, May 29, 2012 10:36 AM RECD. JUN 072012

To: Solorio, Eric@Energy
Cc: CA52DHima@mail.house.gov; anthonyyoung@sandiego.gov; CarlIDeMaio@sandiego.gov;
JerrySanders@sandiego.gov; kevinfaulconer@sandiego.gov; martiemerald@sandiego.gov;
SherriLightner@sandiego.gov; toddgloria@sandiego.gov; davidalvarez@sandiego.gov;
loriezapf@sandiego.gov; JDale@ci.santee.ca.us; JMinto@ci.santee.ca.us; JRyan@ci.santee.ca.us;
RVoepel@ci.santee.ca.us; RMcNelis@ci.santee.ca.us; dianne.jacob@sdcounty.ca.gov;
Senator.Kehoe@sen.ca.gov; susan.davis@mail.house.gov; senator@boxer.senate.gov;
senator@feinstein.senate.gov; assemblymember.jones@assembly.ca.gov; gail.ramer@asm.ca.gov
Subject: CEC record-Docket #11-AFC-03 Quail Brush Power Generation Siting Case

Dear Eric,

| am writing to you once again, urging you and the CEC to stop the Quail Brush power plant project by
choosing “No Project Alternative.”

The idea of rezoning an Open Space land parcel to “Heavy Industrial” is alarming to most San Diegans

who learn of the project.

We are talking about the historical East Elliott land area which, if this one project went through, would
also invite additional industrial projects.

This should be a “No Man’s Land” in regard to any industrial development.

Please think of the future when people will want and need to gravitate towards wilderness spaces which
will be less available and therefore more highly prized.

This concept is one that Economist Hazel Henderson has been speaking about for many years. If you are
not familiar with her work, | encourage you to read more about it. To start, see her editorial (below)
about our transition from “the fossil-fueled Industrial Age to today’s information-rich Solar Age.” Ms.
Henderson makes some excellent points which we San Diegans can take into account, especially in
regards to this proposed power plant. | believe that most critical thinkers today understand that fossil

fuels are a dying asset, and that the proposed natural gas power plant right alongside Mission Trails
Regional Park is not in the best interest of human beings in terms of health and aesthetics.

San Diego is all about sunshine, healthy lifestyle and green energy. To take a major leap backward
towards a fossil-fueled power plant that depends on fracking and dirty oil is simply not synonymous with
San Diego at all.

Save Mission trails. Keep open space Open.

Best wishes,

Patty Mooney
Rondel Court, 92119
San Diego, California
(619) 644-3000



